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implement the provisions in the broader Fiscal Year 2023 budget ordinance.  My Administration is 
committed to presenting a balanced budget in FY24 and will continue to comply with relevant budget 
law. Based on the recently submitted five-year forecast, I believe the forecasted deficit can be 
adequately addressed through prudent program reviews and reductions; and will still allow for modest 
increased investment in some priority operations.  

I hereby exercise my line item veto authority and apply it to Section 10 of R-22-91.  I look forward to 
working with Council to make sure our city priorities the most pressing issues including crime, 
homelessness and maintaining our city’s basic services.   
















































